
 

 

Circular 
 
Ref. No :- BBPSMN/21-22/36      Date: 08/12/2021 
 

Dear Parents 

Greetings from Bal Bharati Public School, Manesar! 

Hope you all are doing well. We wish to thank our parent body for their continuous support 
throughout the year in helping us to function smoothly, even in this pandemic situation. The parents 
are the backbone of the school and we acknowledge their relentless effort in assisting their wards to 
keep up with the pace of learning.  

We would like you to keep on giving your valuable suggestions and feedback to further improve our 
educational system. Incase of any query or problem you may also send a mail to the authorities 
mentioned below. We will try and resolve the problem as soon as possible. 

The name of the authorities are as follows:- 

NAME                                       DESIGNATION    CLASS     EMAIL.ID 

Ms. Akanksha Sehgal Setia Vice Principal     6TH TO 12TH akankshasehgalsetia@mn.balbharati.org 

Ms. Rekha Budakoti Headmistress 
(Primary) 

PS TO 5TH rekha.budakoti@mn.balbharati.org 

            

Kindly forward a copy of your mail to the Principal, Mr. Harsh Kumar  at (harsh.kumar@balbharati.org). 

We wish to continue this journey amicably, with all your cooperation, and help your ward to reach 
the pinnacle of success. 

 

Thanks and Regards 

 

 

Mr. Harsh Kumar 

Principal 

 


